
 

Rocklin Unified School District 
2615 Sierra Meadows Drive  Rocklin, CA 95677 

Phone  (916) 624-2428 

   

  

PUBLIC NOTICE  

PROCESS FOR FILLING TRUSTEE VACANCY 

  
Contact: Brenda Meadows, Executive Assistant to Superintendent Roger Stock 

Email: bmeadows@rocklinusd.org 

Phone: 916-630-2230 

 
ROCKLIN, CA (August 14, 2019) -  The Rocklin Unified School District Board of Trustees has a 

vacancy as of July 30, 2019.  At their Regular Board Meeting on August 7, 2019, the Board decided to fill 

this vacancy by making a provisional appointment. The appointed applicant will serve as a member of the 

Board of Trustees through November 2020. The seat will be on the ballot* in the November 2020 election 

for the remaining two years of the four year term. The four year term ends December 2022. 

 

Applications are now being accepted from any qualified person interested in filling this vacancy. 

 

Applications are available through the Office of the Superintendent of the Rocklin Unified School 

District, 2615 Sierra Meadows Drive, Rocklin CA 95677, or online at rocklinusd.org by clicking on the 

“School Board” link, or by contacting the Office of the Superintendent at 916-630-2230 during normal 

business hours (7:30 a.m. – 4:30 p.m.). 

 

Completed applications must be returned one of the following ways to the Rocklin Unified School 

District Office, no later than 3 p.m., Friday September 3, 2019: 

 

 RUSD District Office, 2615 Sierra Meadows Dr, Rocklin CA 95677 

 

 Fax: 916-630-2229 

 

 Email attachment to: bmeadows@rocklinusd.org 

 

Legal qualifications for holding office are as follows: 

 

 Applicant must be 18 years of age or older. 

 

 Applicant must be a registered voter who is not disqualified by the Constitution or laws of the 

state from holding a civil office. 

 

 Applicant must be a resident of the Rocklin Unified School District. 

 

 Trustees cannot be an employee of the Rocklin Unified School District. 

 

 

The Board of Trustees will interview candidates at a Special Board meeting September 18, 2019.   

 

Any inquiries for additional specific information should be made to the Office of the Superintendent. 

 
* Anyone wanting to run in the November 2020 election must contact the Placer County Elections Office. 
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